
 

 

 

 

Friday 11th February 2022  
  
  
  
Dear Parents/Carers  
  
Year 11 Information  
  
As you are aware, our Year 11 students have been working hard towards their GCSE exams 
and have repeatedly demonstrated resilience, focus and ambition in their approach to their 
studies. To celebrate the achievements and successes of our students, I am pleased to be 
able to give you information about our Year 11 Prom and Leavers Day.   
  
Year 11 Parents/Carers Evening  
  
Our second, and final parents/carers evening for this academic year will be Thursday 24th 
March. Details for this will be sent nearer the time.  
  
Year 11 Prom  
  
The prom will take place on Friday 24th June, from 7pm - 11pm at Priestfield Stadium in 
Gillingham. We have provisionally booked the venue, which requires a minimum number of 
100 attendees. Therefore, students need to complete the form on the link below by Monday 
21st February:  
  
https://forms.office.com/Pages/DesignPage.aspx?origin=OfficeDotCom&lang=en-
GB&route=Start#FormId=oIwv4-
PvvUilJwTnuKisT8zmIYfP2bxJh29imZ5ucIBUMlExTUpBSEZBNERHT0NLMTBXTU05REU4
Qi4u   
  
If this number is reached the booking will be confirmed and the event details are as follows:  
  
The cost of each ticket will be no more than £45 and includes a DJ and disco, buffet, photo 
booth with free prints, red carpet, decorations and the venue hire. Students have been 
raising money in their Leadership groups to subsidise their Prom and so the final ticket price 
cannot be confirmed until 19th April. When confirmed, further details will be sent to you and 
tickets will be available on ParentPay and must be purchased by the deadline of Friday 13th 
May. When purchasing the ticket, parents and carers will also need to complete the consent 
form on ParentPay. The safety of students is our main priority, and the event will be 
supervised by Chatham Grammar staff who will register students on arrival and out again at 
the end of the event once they have seen the designated person collecting the student.  
  
Study Leave and Leavers’ Day  
  
The GCSE exams begin for students with speaking exams for Languages in May and will 
end in June. The final timetable will be given to students and sent home next term once all 
the tiers of entry have been finalised following the current mock exams. Students will be 
required to attend school as normal during the exam period until Friday 24th May, which is 
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OUR COMMITMENT TO YOUR PRIVACY  
From time to time we may use your personal information to communicate newsletters or marketing information about events, 

products and services offered by the school which we feel are relevant to you. We will communicate marketing information to you 

on the basis of "legitimate interest" due to your current relationship with the school. You will find further information about how 

we use your personal information in our Data Privacy Notice by visiting http://www.chathamgirlsgrammar.medway.sch.uk/privacy-

parents/. Should you wish to opt out of receiving these communications at any time you can do so by contacting the school office 

via email: officeCG@universityofkentacademiestrust.org.uk 

 
 

the last day of Term 5. Following the half term break, students will only need to attend the 
academy for their exams.   
  
The final day for compulsory attendance will be Friday 24th June for our Year 11 Leavers’ 
Assembly. This is an opportunity for students and staff to celebrate the end of the year 
together. Students will not be required to be in school until 10.45am and further information 
will be sent nearer the time.   
  
If you wish to discuss anything further, please do not hesitate to contact me either by phone 
or email: shillitoe@universityofkentacademiestrust.org.uk    
  
Your sincerely  
  

  
  
Sam Shillitoe  
Head of Year 11 and Assistant Principal  
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